
Message from Mr Parkinson:

It was wonderful to see our ex-Year 13 students in school 
early this morning to receive their examination results.  
There were so many fantastic stories of students being 
accepted onto university and apprenticeship courses, plans 
for structured gap years with higher education places 
deferred, or entering the world of work.

This is a day of celebration for you, our superb ex-Year 13 
cohort.  All of you have worked so diligently to get to this 
point and deserve your results - well done! We are 
incredibly proud of you all. 

As usual, thanks should also go to all the school staff, 
families and relatives who have supported you, our 
wonderful students, throughout their time with us.
I would like to wish you all the very best of luck in the 
future.

Mr A Parkinson


